
 
 

   

 

 
24th April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Year 6 children will be taking their SATs tests the week commencing 8th May. The timetable is below.  

Date  Exam  

Tuesday 9th May  
  

Grammar, Spelling & Punctuation: Paper 1  
Grammar, Spelling & Punctuation: Paper 2  

Wednesday 10th May  
  

English Reading  

Thursday 11th May  
  

Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic)  
Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning)  

Friday 12th May  
  

Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning)  

  

We will provide a FREE breakfast club daily and we encourage ALL children to attend. This will start at 8.00am 
every day that week.  

Even if your child does not wish to eat, it is an opportunity for them to prepare in the best way possible. They can 
chat to their friends and start the day feeling relaxed and positive.  

 It is extremely important that your child arrives in school at 8.30am at the latest every day so that we can settle 
and prepare them for each assessment.  

Supporting your child  

To prepare for SATs week we encourage children to go to bed at a reasonable time as we know sleep helps the 
brain function better.  

Children should bring in a Water bottle for regular hydration breaks.  

We encourage you to send your child to school each day with a healthy snack e.g. fruit.  

Thank you for your support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Mahony 
Headteacher 


